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Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you for your letter of reception, We do
enjoy getting them even if I amslow in answering.
The station does not have verification card at
this time. Hope this letter and a bumper sticker
will do.

And again thank you for taking the time to write.

Sincerely,

P 2L

Glenda Guthrie
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